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“Reading should not be presented to children as a chore, or a duty. It should be offered as a gift.”  Kate 

Picamillo 

We at ISWK primary offered this valuable gift to the children of class I on the 12th of February in a 

very conducive environment. A variety of reading material viz; Reading Cards, Story books, Dictionaries 

and the like was provided during the library period to arouse the interest of children in this exciting 

activity. The teachers prepared colourful book marks to create the awareness of the importance of 

reading. The children were overwhelmed and enjoyed the activity. At the end of the activity a worksheet 

was provided to the children. It was indeed a very valuable experience for the children. 

After all, “There is more treasure in books than in all the pirates loot on Treasure Island” –Walt Disney 

The pictures herein speak volumes of the enjoyable time that the children of class I had during this 

reading activity. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


